
 

 

08 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The School Council have organised a ‘Break the Rules’ Day in school to raise money for the new 
wildlife area that Miss Arksey is planning to create. This will take place on Friday 6 th June and the 
children will be allowed to choose as many rules, from the specified ones, that they would like to 
break, with each rule break costing 50p.  
 
The children will need to bring the attached form with them on the day, as we will need to know 
which rules they would like to break. Plus, please send in any donations on the day.  
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Arksey 

Year 3 teacher & Science Subject Leader 

 
‘Break the Rules’ Day – Friday 6th June 2025 
 
Please select the rules you would like to break. You may select as many as you like. Each rule 
costs 50p to break.  
 

Wear what you want.  
 

Makeup allowed. 
 

Juice in bottles. 
 

Chocolate/sweets at playtime. 
 

Bring 1 soft toy or fidget to school.  
 

Call adults by their first name (only if they allow it)  
 

 


